
Recreation Committee Meeting 
 

 

 Date: January 11, 2016 

 

When: 1:00 PM. 

 

Where: Portage Township Office – 47240 Green Acres Road, 

Houghton, MI 49931 

 

Who Present: John Ollila and Bill Bingham (Rec. Comm. Members), 

Bruce Petersen, Supervisor 

 

Discussion Points: 

 

• Told the Committee that Bill Olson from UPEA will attend the DNRE 

help session in Baraga for the 2016 Passport Grant Funding. He will 

pick up the needed information/handouts to begin the on-line DNRE 

grant process for the Township. The Township is considering a grant 

application for restrooms built on to the southern side of the 

Dodgeville rinks warming house. 

 

• Discussed the need to post open skating and hockey ice rink hours for 

the Dodgeville rink. Ultimately, it was decided to have public skating 

with no hockey sticks from 6 to 8 PM Monday thru Friday and 1 to 3 

PM Saturday and Sunday.  The hockey times would be all the other 

time period with “lights out” at 11:00PM nightly. 

 

• Went over the Supervisor’s proposed changes in the 2017 to 2022 

updated Twp. Rec. Plan.  Committee made their changes thru Page 

17. 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 2:08 PM 

 

Respectfully submitted: 

 

 

Bruce Petersen 

Portage Twp. Supervisor 


